
Dear Parent,

Your child took part in a program with educational entertainer Brian Richards called, 
“The Inspector Potential Show”.  In an effort to make this program “educationally 
significant” we have sent this letter home with follow-up activities.

The main theme that we discussed was as follows:

FOCUS on my ACTIONS because my ACTIONS demonstrate my CHARACTER!

Simple ideas to reinforce that important message already shared during the program 
and reviewed in the classroom.  If you would like more information about our presenter 
please feel free to visit his website at:

www.4aceproductions.com

Thanks for your support and commitment to the Inspector Potential show!

Sincerely,

Brian Richards

� The Best Resource for 
Educational Programs since 1989! Author of the book, 
"Igniting Your Potential” a book on Success for young 
people! Contact Brian Richards for all inquiries:

Cell/Text: (763) 656-3662
URL: www.4aceproductions.com
Email: magic@4aceproductions.com

“Your students will be engaged and learning the entire 
program!  5 star program loved everything” - Melisa
Halvorson, Woodland Elementary

http://www.4aceproductions.com

